
Humberside LMCs' guidance on support for practices

Humberside LMCs have produced A Practice Guide to Funding & Support for General Practice outlining the sources of support available to practices

in their area. Many of the these schemes and funds are national ones so the guidance is of use to GPs in London, but anyone making an application

should check in advance with the administering body to make sure the process is the same in London.


